
Club and Event Participation Review 

End of Academic Year 2022 to 2023 

This is the second year that clubs and events have taken place following Covid-19. Our aim 

was to have at least 80% of our students attending either a club or an event. The actual 

figure achieved was 82% which shows the positive impact the increased range of after 

school clubs and school events has had. 

Our target of 54% participation for girls has also been attained as we achieved 55%. We are 

looking for this number to increase next year as we push girls’ sport further especially 

football. 

70% of children eligible for Pupil Premium Grant attended either a club or event which 

matches our target however only 65% of children with SEND attended, which although 

higher than last year is below our target of 70%. 

Overall our club attendance has been excellent and we look to continue this. We are also 

aiming to attend even more events with the Maldon consortium. In addition we would like 

to increase participation in the Chelmsford and Colchester events. 

 

Action Plan for Academic Year 2023/2024 

 

We are again aiming for at least 80% participation across the school in either a club or 

sporting event. To improve participation for both children in receipt of the Pupil Premium 

Grant and those with SEND we will introduce games clubs. A new lunchtime club will focus 

on board and puzzle games and an after-school club will have a variety of different sporting 

activities including archery, badminton, yoga and dodgeball.  

Participation will continue to be reviewed termly by the PE team. 

 


